Hello Year One families!
I hope you are all keeping safe and well and you are making the best of the time you are having at home. It is really lovely to speak to you all every week and I will be calling again either Monday or Tuesday of next week so look out for my call! 
It is nice to hear about all the exciting things that you have been up to and I have especially enjoyed receiving all of your videos and photos. You can see that I have now created a gallery of some of the things that I have been sent on the Year One home learning page on the school website. Take a look at what you have all been up to you look like you have been working so hard and you should be really proud of all the lovely things you have been doing. From now on we have our own Year One email address set up;
distance.learning1@stockham.oxon.sch.uk

You should now send all of your lovely pictures, videos and updates to this email address. This is looked after by me and so should you have anything that you need to ask or tell me this can also be sent straight here instead of the school office. 
Attached is a new work plan for next week, I have tried to keep it that it is not necessary to print any sheets, so all work that you are doing can be done in the home learning books that we sent home in your folders. This week we are going to be looking at a topic of under the sea, there are lots of exciting things for you to complete and have a go at on the topic sheet and I would love to see some pictures of what you do. If you still have work to complete from other weeks it is also fine to complete this, please don’t feel like everything needs to be done on the plan it is a suggestion of work to do. It would be good if you could try and complete a maths and English based activity everyday. I do understand that this is hard at home and it is impossible to replicate school so just keep doing what you can. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Keeping fit and healthy is also really important whilst we are at home, continue to try to do Joe Wickes morning PE session and also continue to use the details sent home last week from Mr Chadwick;


Key Stage 1 - https://youtu.be/pQL_R3cc-9w
Trick Shot Video - https://youtu.be/pKlbdqrCatM

There are also these links with more suggestions for PE activities to keep you fit and active;
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sHd2s_saYsQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xlg052EKMtk
https://family.gonoodle.com/

Mrs Anderson has also written a letter this week to you all, if you would like to send anything back to her then you can send it to the Year One email address above and I will forward it on to her. 

Myself, Mrs A and Justine miss you all at school and we hope we will get to see you all soon. Meanwhile keep safe and happy and try and have as much fun as you can!

Very best wishes, 
Mrs Kerman
